
January 9th, 1932.

B. 3. Inch, Esq.,
Editor, "Interdependence", 
391 Wellington Street, 
Ottawa.

Dear ilr. Inch;-

I have your letter of the 7th 
in which you ask me to comment on MacDeomot *s 
article on "Public Opinion and one way to create 
it".

Frankly, I am so extremely busy 
that I have not a moment to spare and,therefore, 
will ask you not to be disappointed if I do not 
comply with your request.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


